
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                             
St. Philip Neri  
Roman Catholic Church 

 

1902 Munroe Avenue 
Saskatoon, SK  S7J 1R8 

Phone: 306-343-0325    
Fax: 306-343-0900 

Office Hours: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm 
Monday to Friday 

Closed 12:00 - 1:00 pm 

 

Office Email:  
office@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Website: www.stphilipneriparish.ca 

Weekend Masses: 
Saturday ~ 5:00 pm   

Sunday ~ 9:30  and 11:30 am 
 

Weekday Masses: 
Tuesdays ~ Fridays at 8:30 am 

 

Parish Priest ~ Fr. Mike Dechant OMI 
mdechant@omilacombe.ca 

Associate Pastor ~ Fr. Bill Stang OMI 
was39@sasktel.net 

Pastoral Associate ~ Shirley Hyshka 
s.hyshka@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Parish Nurse Ministry 
~ Ethna Martin 

e.martin@stphilipneriparish.ca 

~ Deb Bauche 
d.bauche@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Music & Finance  ~ Joanne Lysyshyn 
j.lysyshyn@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Administrative Assistants    
~ Marlene Flaman Dunn & Cathy Martell     

office@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Custodian ~ Sandi Lamborn 
s.lamborn@stphilipneriparish.ca 

Youth Ministry  ~ Desiree Nelson 
spnyouth@hotmail.com 

Pastoral Council Chair ~  Bill Barlett 
bbarlett@gmail.com 

 

K of C Grand Knight ~ Ron Denis  
306-280-9863 

CWL President ~                  

Parish Coordinator of Care ~                       
Ev Safronetz 306-260-2929 

For Covenant of Care Guidelines visit: 
www.saskatoonrcdiocese.com/

covenantofcare 

 

The precepts of the Lord are right,  
and give joy to the heart. 

 

Psalm 19 
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Diocesan Prayer Intention 
 

We pray as a diocesan family for all those 

working to bring about deeper reverence for life, protection of 

human beings at every age and stage of life, and an end to abortion. 

 
 
 
 
 

 Did you know that there is more than one way  
to give to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal?  

You can:  *make a one-time donation 
                  *make a pledge and spread out your payments  
                  *have your donation matched by your company with a Corporate  
                    Matching Gift 
                   *Give a gift of publicly traded shares  
 

No matter which way you choose, we thank you.  Every gift is appreciated and 
every gift has value!                                                                         

Blessings, Charlene Siwak, Chair - St. Philip Neri BAA  
 

 

Stewardship/Ministry  
 

The stewardship/ministry sign-up process has begun. 
Sign-up forms are available in the Welcome Area and 
the last day for the completed forms to be returned is  
Thurs. Oct. 4. There are a number of displays up in 
the Welcome Area to look at for more information.   
  

Thank you in advance for giving of your time and  talents! 



Parish News Pastoral Associate News 

Food Collection ~ In October, we are collecting  
coffee, tea, and peanut butter for the Friendship 
Inn.  Please check ‘Best Before’ dates. Thank you for 

your generosity!  

Sacraments  
 

Please call the Parish Office at 306-343-0325 for the following: 

Reconciliation  

Saturdays: 4:00-4:45 pm or by appointment. 

Sacrament of the Sick 
Available upon request. 

Marriage, Baptism, or Rite of Christian Initiation 
Please contact  the Parish Office and ask for Shirley. 

 

Contact: Shirley Hyshka, Pastoral Associate, (306) 343-0325 
 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Stewardship/Ministry - There are sign up forms available in 
the welcome area and the last day for the completed forms to 
be returned is Thursday, October 4, 2018.  Please note: To 
provide ministry in the many areas of church life, there will 
need to be people who sign up, of course, or that ministry can 
not be offered.  If you have any questions about Ministry 
Scheduler Pro, please contact Desiree at the office and if you 
have any questions about what a ministry involves in terms 
of time commitment and/or an explanation about a ministry, 
please contact Shirley. Thank you to all those who have  
already returned their completed forms or emailed Desiree to 
indicate their availability for the next year.  
 

Sacrament of Baptism - The next Baptism celebration dates 
are on Sunday, September 30th, October 28th  and  
November 25th AFTER the 11:30 am mass.  
Pre - registration is necessary to ensure that parents have 
completed the necessary preparation sessions and that all 
required parish documents can be completed. 
  
Rest in Peace - May the souls of all the faithful depar ted  
forever celebrate in eternal life with God the Father, Son and 
Holy Spirit.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults - Anyone who is  
interested in learning more about the Catholic faith is invited 
to contact Shirley at the parish office for more information 
on the process involved. There are also brochures in the  
Welcome Area which provide more information.  The first 
session is scheduled for Monday, October 1, 2018 beginning 
at 7:00 pm. and please contact Shirley if you are interested. 

There is no fee for the sessions. ɖ 
 

Baptism of older children/youth - Sometimes children or 
youth have the desire to be Baptised and at the parish there is 
a process where those who are interested, can be prepared for 
the reception of the sacrament. If there are any school age 
children/youth who would like more information, please  
contact Shirley at the parish. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation - Those ages 7 and 8 who are  
interested in preparing for the sacrament of First  
Reconciliation are invited to begin preparation on Monday, 
October 22 at 4:00 pm or Tuesday, October 23  
at 6:45 pm but pre-registration is necessary. Registration 
forms will be available in the welcome area, on the parish 
website or by email and please contact Shirley for more  
information.  

Are you registered with the Parish?  
 

Have you recently moved or changed any contact  
information? 
 

We invite you to use the new/update Parishioner  

Registration Forms on the bulletin board (to the right as 

you enter the church) that can be submitted with the  
collection or brought to the Parish Office.  
 

Or, feel free to contact the Parish Office at  

(306) 343-0325 or office@stphilipneriparish.ca. 

         
  

                                Golden Age Group 
 

   Our next gathering will be on  
   Wed. Oct. 3rd from  1:30 - 4:00 pm.   
   We meet every second Wednesday  
   in  the Welcome Area. New members  
   are always welcome, so come join us!  
   For more info, contact Sylvia at (306) 374-9085.   

                                

 

  Lay Formation Alumni Fall Gathering  
When: Saturday, Oct. 27, 2018 
Where: Queen’s House Retreat 

601 Taylor Street West, Saskatoon  
with special guest speaker Bishop Mark Hagemoen.  

Cost for the day is $42.  Register online before Oct. 22 at: 
https://rcdos.ca/programs/layformationalumni/register  

or by mail to: Gloria Pryma.  

                                                               

                                       2ÅÓÔ )Î 0ÅÁÃÅ 
 

7Å  ÐÒÁÙ ÆÏÒ "ÅÒÎÁÒÄ +ÁÕÆÍÁÎÎȟ ÂÒÏÔÈÅÒ ÔÏ  
&ÒȢ ,ÅÓÔÅÒ +ÁÕÆÍÁÎÎȟ /-)Ȣ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ËÅÅÐ  
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ÐÒÁÙÅÒÓȢ  -ÁÙ ÔÈÅ ÓÏÕÌÓ ÏÆ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÆÁÉÔÈÆÕÌ   
ÄÅÐÁÒÔÅÄ ÆÏÒÅÖÅÒ ÃÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÅ ÉÎ ÅÔÅÒÎÁÌ ÌÉÆÅ ×ÉÔÈ 
'ÏÄ ÔÈÅ &ÁÔÈÅÒȟ 3ÏÎ ÁÎÄ (ÏÌÙ 3ÐÉÒÉÔȢ 

 

Retrouvaille helps hurting marriages!  When couples 
experience difficulties in their marriage, they often 
feel alone; like there is no one who can help them.  
Retrouvaille cares about your marriage.  If you are 

having marital problems, please consider registering 
for the Retrouvaille program. For confidential  

information about, or to register for the Oct. 12-14, 
2018 weekend in Saskatoon, call (306) 652-7155 or 

email: retrouvaille@sasktel.net   



 
 

 

 
 

Collections - September 22/23, 2018 
 

   Sunday Collection  ~                                $      5,244.95 
   Reserve Fund  ~                                       $         680.00 
   Refugee Fund ~                                        $          50.00 
   Parish Nursing ~                                       $         500.00 
   Childrenôs Change for Change  ~             $           51.95 
 

                                   

 
 

Thank you for your generous support! 

Parish Nursing More Parish News... 

Prayer Intentions – Please keep the following  
brothers and sisters in Christ in your prayers:  

Dwight Gervais, Marge Farbacher, Larry Holynski,  
Gordon DesBrisay, Beth McDonald,  

Michael Donnelly and Fr. Les Paquin. 

Have you, or someone close to you, been diagnosed with 
an illness, admitted to hospital, or need a liaison  
between the medical world and your faith community? 
Please call the Parish Office and ask for our Parish nurses, 
Ethna or Deb. Check out their webpage on our website 
under “Ministries”.  

 

Adoration  
 Weekly   (6:00 pm - 10:00 pm) 
   ~      Mondays in the chapel 

  
 Monthly  (9:00 am - 9:00 pm) 

    ~     Second Thursday of the month                               

 in our beautiful chapel  
     with musical adoration from 8:00 pm - 9:00 pm 

 
Upcoming Dates:  October 11th  and November 8th  

 

2nd Annual Hospice Steak Night  
 

   Tues. October 30 
 

at the Sutherland Bar & Grill 
 

Cocktails at 5:00 pm, supper at 6:30 pm  
 Tickets are $20 and are now available from  
the Parish Nurses and at the Parish Office.   

Donations of items for the Silent Auction will be  
gratefully accepted for the event and can be left  

at the Parish Office. Thank you - and see you there!       

 

The Catholic Health Association of Saskatchewan 
(CHAS) invites you to their 75th Annual  

Convention on Monday and Tuesday, October 22-23, 
at the Saskatoon Inn.  

This yearôs theme is Following True North:  
Navigating Change as Faith-filled Caregivers.  

For more information regarding the  
conference or to register, contact the CHAS office  

at 306-955-CHAS (2427),  
email: catholichealth@chassk.ca, or visit 

www.chassk.ca. Early bird rate ends Sept. 30th! 

Brother Knights of Columbus:   Please return the 2018 
Charity Appeal tickets, no later than Oct. 18, by placing them 
in the collection plate or delivering them to 46 Dumont Cres. 
Thanks for your attention to this.       Reg Reiter 

Life Chain will take place Sunday, Sept. 30 
from 2 pm - 3 pm, on the corner of 22nd 
St. and Idylwyld Dr.  Signs are provided.   
Please plan to join us as we witness for the 

Pre-Born child. 

40 Hours for Life Campaign will again take place 
outside City Hospital.  The campaign will run from 

Wednesday, Sept. 26 until Friday, Nov. 2, Monday to 
Friday each week.  There are three one-hour time slots: 
9-10 am, 10-11 am and 11-12 noon.  We are looking for 
individuals/groups to commit to any amount of time in 
one/more of the three time slots.  Signs are provided. 

This will ensure we have a core group for each day/time 
slot to stand up to witness for the Pre-Born child.  If you 

can help out, please contact Louis (306) 249-2764 or 
email campaignlifesk@gmail.com. 

Brother Knights of Columbus:   Please return the 2018 
Grey Cup Pool tickets, no later than Oct. 17, by placing them 
in the collection plate or returning them to the Parish Office. 
Thanks for your attention to this.  Del Lummerding 

EVERY  BRILLIANT THING  
Oct 4-14 at The Refinery 

Burnt Thicket Theatre presents an astonishing comedy about  
depression and cultivating joy.  

Youôre 7 years old. Mumôs in hospital. She finds it hard to be  
happy. You start making a list of everything worth living for. You 
leave it on her pillow. You know sheôs read it, because sheôs  

corrected your spelling.  
Twenty years and thousands of things later, the list takes on a life 

of its own, exploring the lengths we go to for those we love.  
For tickets & more information head to burntthicket.com. 

 

You are invited to the ribbon-cutting  
ceremony at the Bridge to celebrate GodΩs 
faithfulness and the completion of our  
facility! 

 

                Tuesday, October 2nd, 2018 
10:00 am - 12:00pm 

 

Come for a tour of the facility, hear what God has been  
doing, and stay for lunch with our community.  

 Kindly confirm if you are able to attend by  
contacting Caleb (306) 382-2855 ext. 206  

or feel free to just drop by.  

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjIwvbfgunLAhVLKx4KHV5yChkQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.boisecathedral.org%2F127&psig=AFQjCNG3ReQgvUIf1lRO9wVPtV_bpEFqkQ&ust=1459448299783101
http://burntthicket.com


Week at a Glance    
 
 

   
 Mon. October 1     

   6:00 pm -10:00 pm  ~  Adoration 
   7:00 pm ~  RCIA  meeting 
        
 Tues. October 2 
   8:30 am  ~  Weekday Mass  
 12:00 pm  ~  Christ-Centered Yoga 
                     
 Wed. October 3 
   8:30 am  ~  Weekday Mass  
 11:00 am  ~  Forever é In Motion Class 
   1:30 pm  ~  Golden Age Group 
   3:45 pm  ~  Youth Choir 
    
 Thurs. October 4 
   8:30 am  ~  Weekday Mass  
        

 

 Fri. October 5
 

   8:30 am  ~  Weekday Mass  
      
 Sat. October 6 
   5:00 pm  ~  Mass  
                                                           
 Sun. October 7

 

   9:30 am  ~  Mass  
 11:30 am  ~  Mass   
 
 

Rosary prayed  
1/2 hour before   
Weekday Masses  
(Tuesday to Friday)           

Oct. 6/7, 2018 -  27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  5:00 pm 9:30 am 11:30 am 

Sacristans 

 
 

 

Elaine V 
Jim J 
 

 

Richard S 
Volunteer 

 

 

Paul M 
Leane D 

Altar  
Servers 

Mira P 
Nadia P 
Volunteer 

Emelia G 
Joe G 
Volunteer 

Analise B 
Ryder B 
Weston B 

Welcomers 
Merv Sôs 
Team 

Lydia Sôs 
Team 

Paul Kôs 
Team 

Lectors 
Barry S 
Sr. Rita S 

Martin P 
Lisa L 

Dale S 
Nicole D 

EMCs 
(Extra  
Ordinary  
Ministers of  
Communion) 

Anthony P 
Lee P 
Jim J 
Joann C 
Don K 
Rose Ann K 
Jan S 

Anne S 
Ken N 
Diana N 
Richard S 
Jackie T 
Volunteer 
Volunteer 

Leane D 
Paul M 
Donna B  
Marianne H 
Ethna M 
Deb B 
Volunteer 

Hospitality 

 
 

N/A 

 
 

N/A 
 
N/A 

Childrenôs 
Liturgy of 
the Word 

 
 

N/A 
 
N/A 
 

 
 
 

N/A 

Music 
Ministry 

 

Joanneôs 
Choir 

 

Sheilaôs 
Choir 

 

Tomôs 
Choir 

Please arrive 15 minutes before Mass begins and let the  
Sacristan know that you have arrived. If you are not able to  
serve, please remember to find your own replacement.  

 

Tuesday, October 2 

Terry Weninger - À 
Reqôd by Al Weninger 

 

Wednesday, October 3 

Claudette Wilkie - H&B 
Reqôd by Marie Yuzdepski 

Don & Irene Hauser - H&B 
Reqôd by Bill & Doreen Gallagher 

Thursday, September 27 

Susan Shimla - À 
Reqôd by Don & Joan Nesdoly 

 

Friday, October 5 

Irene & Don Hauser - H&B 
Reqôd by St. Philip Neri CWL 

 

Saturday, October 6 

Leslie Angele - H&B 
Reqôd by Josef and family 

Reg MacIntosh - À 
Reqôd by Dolly and family 

 

If possible, please request Mass Intentions  several  months in advance.  
Suggested offering is $10.00. Note: À is for Repose of the Soul.     

  Christ Centred Yoga classes will   
  resume at St. Philip Neri on  
  Tuesday, Sept. 25, at 12:00 noon.  
  Come join us every Tuesday, for a    
  gentle/beginner CC  yoga class, in   

 an atmosphere of community and prayer. The cost is $9   
 per class for a punch pass or a $10 drop-in fee.    
       Please email Jo-Ann at: mjemard@shaw.ca.  

 

FOREVER é IN MOTION, 
our weekly physical activity 
classes for older adults of all  
levels of ability, are now being 
held here at St. Philip Neri every  

 Wednesday from 11-11:45 am.  There is a $5  
 drop-in fee as a donation to the church.  Contact  
 Jackie at (306) 220-3652 for more information.  

Doreen and Bill  Gallagher 
 

Invite you to join them as they  
celebrate 60 years of  marriage 

 

Please join them for tea on  
Sunday October  7th, 2018 

1:30 - 4:30 in the afternoon. 
 

at St. Philip Neri Parish       
 

All are welcome to attend.   
Your presence is the most precious gift. 


